
          

 

Hello to all the Wainwright Parents, Carers, Pupils and Staff. 

The Spring Term is now complete and I hope you will all be taking a well-earned break from 

academy life over the Easter holidays. 

The academy has achieved so much this term, below is a summary of the successes which are 

supported by the Academy Committee and Senior Leadership Team.  

• Well attended Parents Evenings 

• Academy choir of 27 children singing at Young Voices in Sheffield 

• Friends of Wainwright Valentines Disco for all year groups 

• World Book Day 

• Red Nose Day 

• Shakespeare Week 

• Friends of Wainwright Chocolate Raffle for Easter 

• Easter church visits 

• All Saints theatre trip for Year 5 

• M and M Productions live performance of the Hobbit for Years 5 and 6 

The governors would like to thank the staff, children and families for their excellent support. 

We prioritise the mental health and wellbeing of all staff and children and this is at the 

forefront of all conversations with the Senior Leadership Team along with safeguarding, SEN/D 

and diversity. We are constantly challenging the Senior Leadership Team to ensure the Trust 

vision and values are being implemented to ensure the best outcomes for all children.  

We welcome our new governor, Emma Taylor, who brings a wealth of experience and will 

further strengthen the Academy Committee. 

We encourage applications for new governors so if this is something you may be interested in 

please contact the academy. 

On behalf of the governors I would like to wish you all an enjoyable Easter break and look 

forward to a successful Summer Term. 

Best Regards 

Kevin Stokes, Vice Chair of Academy Committee Governors 

 

 

 


